
Homicide group to hold first vigil since 2019
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Dec. 7, 2021

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – News media are invited to cover the Survivors of Homicide
Support Group’s 22nd annual Candlelight Vigil and Service of Remembrance at 6:30 p.m.
Friday, Dec. 10, at St. Andrews Presbyterian Church, 712 Wappoo Road, Charleston. This is a
time for people who lost loved ones to homicide or other fatal incidents to remember and honor
the victims. Attached is an invite that was sent to the survivors.

The support group is a collaboration between the MUSC National Crime Victims Research &
Treatment Center and the Office of Victim Services at the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office.
The event is presented in partnership with Coastal Crisis Chaplaincy.

This is the first in-person vigil for the group since 2019. We also plan to stream the event live on
CCSO’s Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/charlestoncountysheriff/live.

https://www.facebook.com/charlestoncountysheriff/live

